
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are studying short u & long u 
(u_e) vowel sounds this week. The spelling 
test will be on Friday, as usual. Please 
practice these words with your child! 
MATH:  
   *Story Problems; Finding Patterns 
   *Making Equal Groups to Count Faster 
   *Repeated Addition (3+3+3+3=12) 
   *Repeated Addition with Arrays 
         (2 by 5) 
 
GRAMMAR: We are working on suffixes 
(-ly & -ful) and plural nouns. 
 

I will be gone on Tuesday, November 17th for another conference. Still feel free to give me a call or send 
an email. Other than that, it is going to be a normal five-day week! We are working really hard on listening 
and following directions; so please encourage that at home as well!  Have a great week! 
   --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Wednesday, November 23 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm)  
*Thursday, November 24 – Friday, November 25 (NO SCHOOL-THANKSGIVING BREAK!) 

November 16-20 

Keep in Mind… 
*We are going to approach our pirate 
points a little differently starting after 
Thanksgiving. So, you will not see behavior 
charts going home. The management 
system needs to be changed a little to fit 
our specific behaviors. 
*This week, we are concentrating on 
the “E” in PRIDE for EXCELLENCE. 
We’re working on always doing our best! 
*You should have received your child’s 
AR report on Friday. If you have any 
questions, don’t hesitate to call! 


